
 

 

11/26/2024 

RE: Second Amendment to Site License Agreement between MARCs Radio and Mayfield Village and 

Generator Purchase from ERF Electric LLC 

Mayfield Village Council,  

The Fire Station tower is an integral part of the MARCs radio system, and the UPS and back-up generator help 

keep both our Fire Department and radio tower operational. Therefore, it was previously determined that both 

the State and Mayfield Village would share these costs, rather than the costs being covered solely by Mayfield 

Village.  

I request Council’s approval of the attached Second Amendment to the Site License Agreement which shares 

the cost of our generator and automatic transfer switch (when applicable). This agreement mirrors the first 

amendment to our site license agreement which shares the cost of replacing our uninterrupted power supply 

(UPS).  

In addition to the approval of the Second Amendment to the Site License Agreement, I will be seeking 

Council’s approval to purchase the new generator. I believe the State will be approving the attached quote, but 

am waiting to receive confirmation. If approved, our cost would be approximately $22,000.00 to ERF Electric 

LLC. Once I receive confirmation from MARCs that this is the vendor they want to utilize, I will have the 

vendor supply us with a new invoice indicating our portion of the cost share. If received in time, I request that 

authorization for this expenditure be added to the December 16, 2024 meeting agenda. 

I will be out of town on December 2, 2024 and in my absence Lt. Jason Brothers will attend the Council Caucus 

meeting. If you have any questions, please feel free to email me.  

Yours Truly,  

 

Chief Carcioppolo 
























	MARCS Second Amd  Generator Purchase-revd
	20241126142608

